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GRAND KNIGHT’S NOTES 
Fred Gaede, Grand Knight      

     Welcome to our newest members, Tom Cotte 
and Kent Gordley.  Kent recently transferred to our 
Council from McPherson. 
     We are leading the Rosary at all masses in May.  
Contact Dave McGill to sign up. 
     Now is the time to get a team entered in the 
State Golf Tournament to be held at Southwind 
Country Club in Garden City on July 24-25.  After 
attending the State Convention May 1-3 in Wichita, 
I came to realize just how large and how strong this 
organization is, and how much good is being done 
throughout this State and the nation.  Be proud to 
be a Knight.  

 
 

FOURTH DEGREE NEWS 
Contact:  Rick Moore or Vince Hammerl 

 

Upcoming dates to note: 
May 16 Senior Recognition Breakfast honor guard 
June 6-7 Anniversary of Fr. Kapaun Day mass, 
    3 p.m., at Pilsen 
June 12 Fourth Degree Exemplification, Wichita, 
    St. Francis of Assisi Church 
June 27 Honor Guard for Olpe 125th Anniversary 
 
 
 

DUFFERS, TAKE NOTE 
 

If you’re considering playing in the state 
golf tournament July 24-25 in Garden City, it’s 
advised to get your registration in and hotel 
reservation made as soon as possible.  It was 
reported at the state convention in early May the main 
hotel for tournament players was 60% booked. 
     We would like to see at least two teams from the 
council enter the event.  The contacts for more 
information are:  Rick Moore, 341-1972; Marvin 
Tajchman, 342-9447; or Mike Dvorak, 342-6047. 
 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH     

   April – Rick/Sandy Moore 
 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH       

   April – Carl Antes 
      

MEMORIAL DAY FLAG DISPLAY 

     Once again the Knights will be displaying the 
flags at Sacred Heart Cemetery on Memorial Day.  
The flags will be raised at 7 a.m. and lowered 
at 5 p.m. 
     It takes several hands to accomplish this project, 
especially at the end of the day as the flags need to 
be folded and the flag poles removed and placed in 
the storage shed at the cemetery.  Any family 
member can participate in this project.  We hope to 
see several of you there! 
 
 
 

KNIGHTS NOTES 
 

• There is a need to add a member to the degree 
team(s) – both 1st and 2nd.  Contact Marvin 
Tajchman (342-9447) for more information.  To be 
successful in recruiting, we need a degree team 
with dedicated members.  Think about it and 
make the call. 

• Want to receive the newsletter via e-mail?  
Contact Ron Dinkel (dinkel@cableone.net) or 
Vince Hammerl (nuhusker@sbcglobal.net).  It can 
also be viewed on the council’s web site. 

• Election of officers will take place at the May 24 
business meeting.  We hope to see you at the 
meeting.  Come early (6:30 p.m.) and join us as 
we pray the rosary. 

• Council web site:  www.KofCEmporia.org 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

 

• May Rosary led by K of C members at all masses 

• May 16 Senior Recognition & breakfast 

• May 24 Business meeting, 7:30 p.m., rosary at 6:30 

 Election of officers 

• May 31 Memorial Day – Parade of flags at Sacred 

 Heart Cemetery, flags up at 7 a.m. and down 

 at 5 p.m. 

• June 11 Feast of the Sacred Heart 

• June 14 Officer’s meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

• June 28 Business meeting, 7:30 p.m., rosary at 6:30 

• July 24-25  K of C State Golf Tournament, Garden City 

• Aug. 18 ESU Welcome Back Block Party 

• Aug. 22 Ice Cream Social 

• Oct.   3 Family Picnic, Peter Pan Park Grape Arbor 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 


